February 21, 2003

«Name1»
«Address1»
«Address2»
«Address3»
«CSZ»
Dear «Salutation»:

With the 2002-2003 academic year ending soon, it seemed an appropriate time to update you on the status of the Trustees’ Annual Fund at Loyola Marymount University.

Father Lawton entrusts the Board of Trustees to provide leadership-level support of the University’s Magis Fund.  These critically important unrestricted funds are used across the campus to assist students in their daily activities, furthering scholarship, campus infrastructure and student experience.  The strength of the Magis Fund serves as the foundation for the University’s ongoing success.

I know many of us like to support campus projects and initiatives close to our hearts, and we should continue to do so.  However, gifts to the Magis Fund directly affect our ability to provide resources to enhance the LMU experience.  It is a unique opportunity for Trustees to help provide the University with the financial flexibility it needs to turn visions of even greater excellence into vibrant reality.  

So far this year, we have raised 63% of our Magis Fund goal and I am pleased with our strong start towards making our mark on the University’s success.  As Trustees, we collectively share a primary role in the financial health of the University and I’m hoping we can count on you do help us reach our goal.

«Salutation», your support this year is critical to our success as a unified, loyal and supportive board whose driving objective is to support Fr. Lawton’s vision, and thus, the students of LMU.  Please consider a contribution of «PROPOSAL_0203_Giving» prior to May 31, 2003, to assist us in reaching this goal.  

I look forward to seeing you at the March 3rd Board of Trustees meeting and once again, thank you for serving the students of Loyola Marymount

Yours,

Bruce Edwards

Chair, Trustees’ Annual Fund

Parent, Jaclyn ‘04
